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Making this bill a law is flat out wrong. Australia needs a bill of rights now! This is not
acceptable in a social democracy. 

Enacting this bill into law will only weaken Australias already fragile democracy. 

In 10 years time, this bill will be considered "a crime against humanity". 

Please do not allow for the further destabilisation of Democracy worldwide. This bill will
set a dangerous new precedent, for the erosion of rights, the human race has fought so
hard for! 

The Assistsnce and Acess bill of 2018 must be shredded immediately. 
https://www.shred-x.com.au/

Regards,

a very concerned Citizen of Earth. 

Sent from: Outlook


